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The Club offers general admission tickets to this great annual
City event.A limited number of ringside seats are available, too.
Call the Ticket Guy hotline: (888) 777-1744.

LAX 
Benefit Fair
n Airport hosts benefit fair for
employees.

Story by Liz Montes, Club Counselor; Photos
by Angel Gomez, Member Services Manager

AIRPORTS — Los Angeles World Airports
Human Resources Division hosted its annual
Benefits Fair Oct. 3 in the LAX Construction
and Maintenance parking lot.

Airport employees had the opportunity to
meet with representatives from various organiza-
tions to review their benefits. Everyone in atten-
dance was given a free lunch and free gifts from
LAX Human Resources Division.

Congratulations to the organizers for an excel-
lent fair!

Tom Bradley Terminal day shift custodian staff.

Henry Victor, Deferred Compensation; and Trinell
Lawson, Club Member.

Devon Deming, Rideshare Supervisor, 
passes out free rideshare information to
Airports employees.

From left: Elder Castro, Security Officer; and John Foster,
Security Officer.

From left: Robert Stewart, Maint. Laborer, Club Member;
and Mary Anne Van Remmen.

From left: Joe
Vijendra, 
AC Shop
Supervisor, Club
Member; and
Manuel Cheng.

From left: Rosa Benavides, Michael Espinosa and Virginia
Valencia in front of the 16-foot by 40-foot mural, “Home is
Little Tokyo,” at the southwest corner of First Street and
Central Avenue in Little Tokyo. The mural, which represents
the culmination of work by almost 500 people, received a
Community Beautification Grant in 2004 and 2005.

CITY BEAUTIFICATION
More than 350 people took part in the work-

shops to receive information on preparing beau-

tification project proposals overall. On Sept. 24,

the City Board of Public Works Office of

Community Beautification conducted the last of

15 Citywide workshops in the Echo Park area of

Los Angeles to show the public how to receive a

matching grant of up to $10,000, available

through the City’s competitive Community

Beautification Grant program.

With a 41 percent increase in workshop atten-

dees from last year and a record 64 attendees at

the Van Nuys workshop, Grant Manager Michael

Espinosa, Rosa Benavides, Virginia Valencia, and

Robin Woo were extremely pleased at the great

interest and turnout from the public. The work-

shops were conducted in Palms/Rancho Park,

Highland Park, North Hollywood, Tarzana, Los

Feliz, Van Nuys, Pacoima, Manchester Square,

Southeast Los Angeles, South Los Angeles,

Venice, North Hills, El Sereno, Harbor City, and

Echo Park. This year the grant expects to receive

more than 200 applications and fund 90 projects.

Since 1998, more than 780 community beauti-

fication projects have been completed through-

out the City. The scope and extent of the projects

have ranged from mosaic and murals, public

works of art, learning gardens on school campus-

es, tree plantings along highway medians, hiking

trail restorations, new playground equipment,

park benches and flower plantings along walk-

ways.
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